
THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

October 30, 2016 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, October 29, 2016 
8:15 AM Ambrogio Parisi 
5:00 PM Lillian Bevezini, Gregory Slyfield 
Sunday, October 30, 2016 
7:30 AM Reunion of Christians 
9:00 AM Cait & Bernard Daly, Bernard Carroll, Jr. 
11:00 AM Brett Cerullo, Edward Goeller (20

th
 Anniv.) 

Monday, October 31, 2016  
8:15 AM Anna Marie Sperlungo 
Tuesday, November 1, 2016  
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
7:30 PM All Saints Day 
Wednesday, November 2, 2016 
8:15 AM Deceased Parishioners 
7:30 PM Mass of Remembrance (Church) 

 Thursday, November 3, 2016  
8:15 AM Souls in Purgatory  
Friday, November 4, 2016 

 8:15 AM Sanctity of Life    
Saturday, November 5, 2016 
8:15 AM Healing of the Sick  
5:00 PM Alice Sarracino, Susan Hubner Arnowitz 
Sunday, November 6, 2016 
7:30 AM Eileen Davies, Richard DiBrino 
9:00 AM Cait & Bernard Daly, Deceased members of Daly
 and Shanahan Families 
11:00 AM Manuel Castro, Hank Wachter 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR NOVEMBER 5TH & 6TH, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
7:30 AM Msgr. John J. Carroll 
9:00 AM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
11:00 AM   Msgr. John J. Carroll 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, November 5, 2016 
5:00 PM George Casagrand, Ann Garcia 
Sunday,   November 6, 2016 
7:30 AM     Lynn Burek 
9:00 AM     CCD Class 
11:00 AM   Confirmation Class 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, November 5, 2016  
5:00 PM  Luann Allora, Michael Black, Andrea Ciao, 
 Richard DeMarco, Ann Garcia, Patrice Leavenworth 
Sunday, November 6, 2016 
7:30 AM     Margaret Zybrick 
9:00 AM  Grace&Brian Davin, Patricia Koziol Cabrina Potente, 
 JoAnn Richardi, Cherylan Zarpaylic 
11:00 AM  Yesenia & Jarod Cohen,Katherine Missbrenner,   
 Maria Izurieta, Nicholas & Eileen Savastano 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, October 30, 2016 
9:00 AM     Katy Schrope 
During 9am Mass, children in 1

st
 grade and under are invited to 

participate.  We need help conducting the activity. For 
information email Katy Schrope, katyvet@optonline.net 
 

FEAST OF ALL SAINTS 
Tuesday, November 1

st
 - Mass to honor all saints will be 

celebrated at 8:15 am in the chapel and 7:30 pm in the church. 
 

ALL SOULS MASS OF MEMORIES: Nov. 2
nd

 – 7:30 pm 
All Souls Day Masses, which we call A Blessing of 
Memories, are at 8:15 am in the chapel and at 7:30 
pm in the church.  You may bring a small picture of 
your deceased loved one to be placed on a table near 
the altar during Mass with a lighted candle.  All Souls 
envelopes may be placed either in the box so marked 

in the narthex or in the second collection this Sunday.  They will 
be prayed for at all Masses during November.  
 

 
 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $11,731.00 Last Year:  $13,266.00 
 

Attendance:   693 
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “’Thank you to those who serve hospitality 
after the 9am Mass and those who supported Crop Walk.” 
 

Parishioner’s Response: “Nov. 1
st
 is All Saints Day, the holy 

day and Nov. 2
nd

 is for All the faithful departed.” 

 

2016 BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
It is important that when you give to any charitable organization, 
you are confident that the funds are used wisely.  Be assured 
that your gift to the Bishop’s annual Appeal supports four 
causes:  our Catholic Charities agencies, seminarian education, 
our inner-city area elementary schools and our priests’ 
retirement residence.  In addition, 50% of all funds received 
over our parish’s goal are returned to the parish directly for their 
own pastoral needs.  Please know that Appeal funds are used 
for no other purpose and serve only those who live in Morris, 
Passaic and Sussex counties.  Please make a pledge to the 
Bishop’s Annual Appeal today. Envelopes for the Appeal are on 
a table in the Narthex or ask one of the Priests. 
 

CARING MINISTRY 
Our Thanksgiving Food Drive is underway!  Many thanks to all 
of our CCD and Confirmation classes for their generous 
donations to our Thanksgiving Food Drive.   Our collection will 
end on Monday, November 7th. There will be collection boxes 
in the school foyer on the evening of the 7th if you would like to 
make a Thanksgiving food donation.  13 holiday food baskets 
will be made and distributed to local families and hundreds of 
food items will be collected and delivered to the Catholic 
Charities Father English Center in Paterson.  
 

We are always in need of donations, Stop & Shop gift cards and 
cards to Walmart and Target.  If you are interested in being put 
on our "Caring List" please email Melissa Giacoio at 
magiacoio@yahoo.com or 973-838-2393. We will reach out to 
you when needs arise and also keep you up to date on what we 
are doing with the Caring Ministry.   
 

A huge thank you to all of our "helpers" - your continued 
kindness and support makes this all so special.  Best wishes for 
a blessed Thanksgiving! 
 

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION – November 4th   
8:15am Mass will be followed by Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament ending with Benediction at 5pm.  

 

FIRST SATURDAY ROSARY - November 5th   
 

8:15am Mass will be followed by praying the rosary as Our Lady 
requested.   

 

2016 CROP WALK THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who participated in, sponsored a walker 
or made a monetary donation to the 2016 Crop Walk.  OLM 
raised $1,300 as of October 25th and overall there were 220 
participants who collected in excess of $12,000.  Thank you for 
all your support and efforts!  John Ramsden, Coordinator 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Baby Oscar Beckman Paul Boniface
 Gaetano Caccavale JoAnne Catlin
 Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr. Joseph Hammond
 George Halavin Nicholas Hayward
 Danielle Kneringer Elvin Lister 
 Joseph Maher Rosemary Marsden
 Cara McGloin Chris Morello  
 Tom O’Dougherty Irene Petrosi 
 Peggy Spreen Lori Villa  
 Fred Weber Terry Wickham
 Pat & Phil Zito 
  

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
mailto:magiacoio@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LET’S CELEBRATE ALL SAINTS DAY – NOV. 1
ST

  
The Catholic feasts of All Saints’ Day Nov. 1 and All Souls’ Day 
Nov. 2, offer an opportunity to recognize our Communion of the 
Saints.  As Catholics, we emphasize that with Christ at the head 
of the body of the Church, the people who make up the Church, 
living or dead, cannot be separated.  When we celebrate All 
Saints Day – we recognize the relationship with those who 
triumphantly have entered into heaven.  When we celebrate All 
Souls Day – we remember our obligation to live holy lives so we 
too may enter into heaven.  Check out this website 
http://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/saints/saints-
stories-for-all-ages  You can put in your child’s name, if it’s a 
saint name, and you can find out about that saint.   
 

HALLOWEEN PUMPKIN PRAYER 
Halloween is upon us.  As you carve your pumpkin you may 

want to share this prayer with your children: 
 
 

{cut off top of pumpkin}  
Lord, open my mind so I can learn new things about you.  

 

{remove innards}  
Remove the things in my life that don’t please you.  

Forgive the wrong things I do and help me to forgive others. 
 

{cut open eyes}  
Open my eyes to see the beauty you’ve made 

in the world around me.  
 

{cut out nose}  
I’m sorry for the times I’ve turned my nose 

at the good food you provide. 
 

{cut out mouth}  
Let everything I say please You. 

 

{light the candle}  
Lord, help me show your light to others 

through the things I do.  Amen 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Let God’s Light Shine Through You! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FRESHMEN AND SOPHOMORES 
The next confirmation session is Sunday 11/6.   This session 
will be for both the teens and parents!   Teens should arrive at 
the school at 10:40 for attendance and we will walk over to the 
11AM Mass.   After the 11 AM Mass, parents will remain in the 
church for their lunch and speaker session, and we will dismiss 
the teens to the school for lunch and their speaker session.  We 
expect the speakers to end at approximately 1:45PM. 
 
 
 
 
 

SEARCH RETREAT 
NOVEMBER 18th-20th - If any juniors or seniors are interested 
in joining our Search retreat on November 18th-20th, please 
reach out to youth ministry. This is a great retreat and highly 
recommended for those who have not yet attended! Each week 
we will highlight a leader or team member on our Search 55 
retreat team. This week we highlight Calais Cronin, one of our 
team members.  

 
A TESTIMONY OF FAITH FROM A KHS SENIOR 

Calais Cronin a senior at Kinnelon High School. After going on 
her first Search retreat at the beginning of her junior year, she 
realized how much she loved the community she had found. 
She has been involved in several events at OLM, like 
Cardboard City and CCD instruction and continues to be an 
active member of the OLM youth. This will be her third Search 
this November.   
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 First Habitat for Humanity this year will be on Nov. 26th. This 
is the Saturday after Thanksgiving, please consider those 
helping in need! Contact Branden youthministry@olmchurch.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coordinator youth@olmchurch.org 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 
 

TRICK-OR-TREAT? TREATS, PLEASE!!! 
The teens of R.I.S.E. are selling homemade Halloween treats 
on Oct. 29

th
 & 30

th
 after Mass. Items for sale include chocolate 

marshmallow treats seasonally decorated and chocolate-
covered pretzel rods. Support R.I.S.E. in a spooktacular way! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  C O N F I R M A T I O N  

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
 

News: 
A huge thank you to Dave Puccia and team for coordinating  
the 2

nd
 Annual Oktoberfest & Comedy Night .  The authentic 

German food and beer were outstanding and the comedians 
had us laughing all night long……don’t miss this next year! 
SAVE THE DATE: Breakfast with Santa – Sun., Dec. 4

th
 

 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
11/09: Officers at 7:15pm, Business at 8pm - Ryan Rm. 
11/20: Annual Turkey Trot 
12/03: Santa Breakfast set-up 
12/4:  Breakfast with Santa 

 

 

Be Part of the OLM Ladies Guild 
 

LADIES GUILD RAFFLE SOLD OUT   
 

THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

$$$ Good Luck To All $$$ 

FIRST RAFFLE DRAWING  
This Saturday, October 29

th
 after 5pm Mass! 

 
 

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

http://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/saints/saints-stories-for-all-ages
http://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/saints/saints-stories-for-all-ages
mailto:youthministry@olmchurch.org
mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:reled@olmchurch.org
mailto:youth@olmchurch.org
mailto:youthministry@olmchurch.org


 

 
“INVITATION” 

Jesus wants to stay at your house tonight so that you, like 
Zacchaeus, can get to truly know Him.  He has invited Himself 
many, many times but so many of us are too busy, too superior, 
too closed-hearted, too distracted, unavailable and unwilling to 
entertain the Lord.  Zacchaeus, on the other hand, was curious 
enough to take time to find the true Jesus.  His decision was life 
changing and brought about in him conversion, repentance and 
restitution for all his previous victims, whom he extorted.  Are 
you personally involved with Jesus?  Do you only meet once a 
week on Sunday for one hour?  Are you in daily conversation 
with the Lord?  Have you developed the art of listening, of 
recognizing the signs the Lord gives you, that He is present and 
near you each and every day?  You may think you’re too 
unimportant for the Lord to be concerned with.  You may think 
you’re unlovable, unworthy to deserve His attention.  Your God 
is merciful, forgiving and more loving than you can comprehend.  
You cannot earn worthiness because it is yours by your very 
existence.  All that God created is innately good.  God never 
tires of calling you and coaxing you to repentance, so that you 
can live in the fullness of God’s love.  If you have not invited 
Jesus into your home, your family or your daily conversations 
then why not do it now?  He is not looking for that perfect 
house, that neat and tidy life but He seeks the lost, the lonely, 
the hopeless, the needy and the sinner.  He seeks you and me.  
Jesus will feel “right at home” if you just invite Him into your life 
and your heart!  Join RCIA on Thursday evening, 7pm in the 
parish house.  For more info call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-
6838 or Carol Mangani, 973-283-2218. 
 

Date    Topic                       Presenter 
Nov. 3    Prayer & Humility    Katherine Missbrenner 
 

MORRIS COUNTY INTERFAITH FOOD PANTRY 
The Interfaith Food Pantry is running its Thanksgiving Holiday 
Basket Program.  The IFP expects to distribute approximately 
1,500 frozen turkeys along with all the trimmings to any Morris 
County family in need of assistance.  If you or anyone you know 
needs help please call  973-538-8049 x210 ASAP. 
 

SAVE THE DATE – NOV. 12 & 13
TH

 GIVING TREE 
The Christmas Giving Tree will be up in the narthex of 
the church the weekend of November 12

th
 & 13

th
 with 

gift tags for the children at the Catholic Charities Fr. 
English Center and Martin DePorres Center.  You 
participation and generosity is much appreciated! 

 
 
 
 

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL 60
TH

 ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Sunday, Nov., 20

TH
 - Holy Spirit School, Pequannock, will begin 

it’s year long celebration at 11 am Mass with celebrant Bishop 
Serratelli commemorating and honoring all those past and 
present who share in the vision of Catholic Education. Light 
refreshments will be served following the Mass.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FLEECE/WINTER BLANKETS AND HATS NEEDED 
FOR HOMELESS VETERANS 

Please help a homeless Veteran this Christmas season by 
donating a new or slightly used fleece/winter blanket or winter 
hat between November 6th and December 9. OLM is partnering 
with Kinnelon High School's Give Back Club to provide 100 
backpacks with essential items to homeless Vets. Place 
blankets and hats in the bin at the side entrance of the church. 
Any questions, please contact John Ramsden at 973-519-3992.   
 
 

  ALL 
SAINTS 
  DAY 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

OAK KNOLL SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE: 
Invites you to attend an Open House for the Upper School 
(grades 7-12, all girls,) on Saturday, November 5

th
, 9:30-11:30 

am.  There is also an evening session on Wednesday, 
December 7

th
 from 4:30-5:30 pm.  For more information please 

call 908-522-8109 or visit www.oakknoll.org.  
 

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL VERA BRADLEY BINGO 
Holy Spirit School will host a Vera Bradley Bingo on Sat., Nov. 
5

th
. Doors open at 6pm and Bingo starts at 7pm.  Reservations 

paid for after October 28
th

 and at the door will be $25.  Price 
includes 10 sheets of Vera Bradley Bingo with 3 chances to win 
for each Bingo game.  Also includes coffee, tea and desserts.  
In addition, there will be a raffle, 50/50 cash Bingo, a regular 
50/50 raffle, and door prizes.  BYOB and participants are 
welcomed to bring food to have at their table.  For reservation 
information call Linda Fischer at 862-228-3430 or email 
hssbingo@gmail.com.  Age 21+ only. 
 

FREE CHILD SIZE DRESSER 
FREE – Child sized six-drawer dresser with a mirror and 
corkboard.  Appropriate for a girl or boy, white with 
interchangeable colors for the drawer slats.  Local pick-up 
ONLY. Call 973-492-1065. 
 

POSITION AVAILABLE 
Villa Walsh Academy, Morristown, NJ, is looking for part-time 
school bus drivers. Interested candidates must possess a CDL 
with both the passenger (P) and school bus (S) endorsements. 
Late afternoon/early evening and some weekend trips. Contact 
Jen Fleury,  fleuryj@villawalsh.org or 973-538-3680 x145.  

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

A  G L A N C E  A T  T H E  W E E K  A H E A D  

MONDAY – October 31, 2016 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 
TUESDAY – November 1, 2016 
 4:30 PM - Junior Choir Practice - Church 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 
 7:30 PM – Mass of All Saints - Church 
WEDNESDAY – November 2, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:30 PM – Mass of Remembrance - Church 
THURSDAY – November 3, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Faith Sharing Group - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - RCIA Mtg. – Parish House 
 7:30 PM - Senior Choir Practice - Church 
FRIDAY – November 4,  2016 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
SATURDAY – November 5,  2016 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Sharing - Church Ryan Room 
 4:00 PM - Reconciliation - Church 
 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
First Reading: Wisdom 11:22—12:2 
In this reading, we are reminded of the love God feels 
toward every creature, or else he would not have created 
them. God shows mercy on our sins and hopes we will 
repent and have faith in him. 
 
Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 1:11—2:2 
Paul tells the Thessalonians that God will make them 
worthy of his call, so that they can be glorified in Christ. 
Paul also tells them he is unsure when Christ will come 
again, but urges them not to believe people who falsely 
state that Jesus has returned. 
 
Gospel: Luke 19:1-10 
Zacchaeus, the wealthy chief tax collector in Jericho, was 
very excited when Jesus came to town and asked to stay 
with him. People were angry that Jesus would go to a 
sinner's home. Zacchaeus then told Jesus he planned to 
give half of his belongings to the poor, and repay any 
person he had cheated. Jesus was delighted since his 
mission was "to search out and save what was lost." 
 
 
 

ALL 
SOULS 
DAY 

http://www.oakknoll.org/
mailto:hssbingo@gmail.com
mailto:fleuryj@villawalsh.org
tel:973-538-3680%20x145


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

Our Lady of the Magnificat 
Ladies Guild  

 

INVITES YOU TO A  

Make and Take Workshop 

  

 

 

CHRISTMAS SWAG  

ARRANGEMENT 
 

 DATE:   MONDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2016 
 TIME:    7:00 PM 
 PLACE:  OLM CHURCH - RYAN ROOM  

    

 Step-by-step instructions for you to create a beautiful 

Christmas Swag Flower Arrangement for your home. 

 Cost is $10 (includes supplies) RSVP Now Pay at the door) 

 Please RSVP by Nov. 10th to Diane at jdlatt1@msn.com 

or Barb at perinobarbara@yahoo.com 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  WINE & CHEESE CHRISTMAS PARTY - DEC. 8TH 

 

mailto:jdlatt1@msn.com
mailto:perinobarbara@yahoo.com

